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Present   Andrew Beavan (Chair)
               Mark Hughes
               Janet Lewis (acting clerk)

               One member of the public
Apologies  Richard Lewis (prior meeting)

1.The Chair opened the meeting by wishing the Queen a Happy 90th Birthday.
2.Declaration of interests.  None.
3.Ratification and co-0ption of councillors.
On Monday 11th April candidates for co-option onto the council were interviewed. After discussion it was unanimously agreed and voted that Barry Swancott and Roger Thomas be co-opted onto the council.
Barry Swancott proposed Mark Hughes seconded Janet Lewis
Roger Thomas proposed Janet Lewis seconded Mark Hughes
The Chair noted that the council is pleased to be back to full strength.

The meeting closed at 7.40pm




